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PRESS RELEASE 

BANK OF BOTSWANA HEADQUARTERS REDEVELOPMENT PROJECT 

 

The Public is informed that the Bank of Botswana will embark on a major 

redevelopment of its Headquarters, commencing in March 2019 and expected to be 

completed in June 2022.  

This is part of the Bank’s broader strategic programme designed to augment office 

resources, modernise and build a more secure and cost-effective facility. 

Construction will be carried out in two (2) phases.  Phase 1 will involve the 

redevelopment of the southern part of the headquarters premises and Phase 2 

refurbishment of the northern half.  

During the redevelopment period, the Banking Hall, Banking Supervision and 

Research and Financial Stability Departments will relocate to temporary office 

accommodation at Plot 76415 Botswana Road in the Main Mall (former Botswana 

Telecommunications Corporation (BTC) Commercial Centre Offices). 

Consequently, Central Banking services such as exchange of old coin, mutilated 

banknotes and coin and treasury services will be offered at the Bank’s premises at 

Botswana Road from March 18, 2019.  All other Bank functions will remain at 

Headquarters at Plot 17938, Khama Crescent. 

For more information, please contact: 

Head, Communications and Information Services 

Bank of Botswana 

Tel: (267) 360 6382 

Fax: + 267 397 1231 

 


